
MEET THE BAIS FAMILY   

Sabrina, a dedicated single mother, works diligently to provide her children a safe, 

and stable environment. Recently Sabrina has experienced concern for her family's 

safety, with the reoccurrence of violence and vandalism in the neighborhood where 

she rents a home. Sabrina does not feel comfortable allowing her children to play 

outside without constant supervision to ensure their safety. The safety concerns are 

not the only thing weighing heavily on Sabrina; the high cost of rent means she often 

has to work two jobs to make ends meet. As a result, being able to build the credit 

needed for homeownership is difficult.  

When Sabrina was approved for a Habitat home 

the dream of homeownership became possible. 

Finally, stability in a place to call their own is 

within the family’s reach. Sabrina is excited for 

this next chapter. She is ready to '"show my kids 

that a single mother can succeed and they finally 

would have all the resources and advantages that 

they deserve and that I have worked hard to give 

them."  

Habitat for Humanity of Wood County, Ohio, 

wishes the Bais family success as they embark on a journey to homeownership. The 

Bais family home is scheduled to be built in 2022, Rossford, Ohio.  

 419.481.8100 326 Industrial Parkway Unit 1 Bowling Green, Ohio 43402    www.wchabitat.org      info@wchabitat.org 

About Habitat for Humanity of Wood County Ohio– We partner with individuals and families to help them 

obtain decent and affordable housing. Habitat Homeowners partner with us to help build their own homes 

alongside volunteers and pay an affordable mortgage.  To date Habitat for Humanity of Wood County has 

built 45 homes and completed numerous repair projects. You can help families like this one by donating or 

volunteering with us. Visit our website or contact us for more information.  


